
Leadership Team Nominee – Richard McClurg 

 

Richard grew up near 

Milwaukee, WI but has 

lived in many states since 

then.  He studied chemical 

engineering at 

Northwestern University 

and Caltech.  He met and 

married his wife (Nicole) in 

Southern California.  Their 

first year of marriage was 

spent in Illinois before 

becoming a professor at 

the University of 

Minnesota. Their children 

(Sam and Evan) were born 

in Minnesota.  Together, they moved to Indiana in 2006.  He is 

employed by a pharmaceutical contract research company in the 

Purdue Research Park. 

Richard grew up in the Presbyterian church.  He attended and 

frequently sang in choirs in a series of Presbyterian churches prior 

to coming to Riverside in 2014. 

Church youth groups, collegiate para-church organizations, 

mission trips in the US and Africa, Bible studies, and small groups 

have had significant roles in developing Richard’s faith.  He enjoys 

participating in Riverside Men’s Ministry events. 

Richard likes spending time outside with his family and as a Boy 

Scout leader. 


